
Statement

The FCC ID certificate was signed on March 8, 2021. However, due to personal

reasons, external photos and test setup photos were not kept secret in a short

period of time.

Now we have applied for short-term secrecy for external photos and test setup

photos. We acknowledge that TCB can only assist in concealment of

information on the FCC website, and we are willing to assume all risks arising

from changes to this information.

Shazim Mohammad
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